Position Announcement: Department Head 

Department of Educational Psychology and Instructional Technology (EPIT)
College of Education

The Department of Educational Psychology and Instructional Technology, College of Education, at the University of Georgia, seeks applications for Department Head. All tenured faculty members within the College of Education are invited to apply for this position. This search is internal to the College of Education. Applicants should have the following: (1) distinguished research record, (2) proven excellence in teaching, (3) significant leadership or administrative experience, and (4) an awareness of the role of educational psychology and instructional technology in a major research university. The Department of Educational Psychology and Instructional Technology includes 7 academic programs, 32 full-time faculty, 9 full-time staff, and about 300 graduate students. More information about the department is available on the following Web site: http://www.coe.uga.edu/epit/  Faculty interested in the position are asked to submit a letter of interest, curriculum vitae, and a brief statement of their vision for the Department to Shawn Glynn, Chair, Search Committee, Department of Educational Psychology and Instructional Technology, 329 Aderhold Hall, College of Education, University of Georgia, Athens, GA 30602. Review of applications will begin September 25, 2007. Applications received by that date are assured consideration. The University of Georgia is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

